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In light of the Fresno Festival coming up April 1 and 2, we lift up these verses to our 
God: 
 
“Pray at all times and on every occasion in the power of the Holy Spirit.  Stay alert and 
be persistent in your prayers for all Christians everywhere.  And pray for me too.  Ask 
God to give me the right words as I boldly explain God’s secret plan that the Good News 
is for the Gentiles too.  Pray that I will keep on speaking boldly for him, as I should.”  
Ephesians 6:18-20 
 
“Praise the Lord, the God of our ancestors..for demonstrating such unfailing love to 
me…I felt encouraged because the gracious hand of the Lord my God was on me.”   
Ezra 7:27 
 
Pray over the details of the Fresno festival: 

 Publicity material is hitting hard this week: 35 billboards around town, 11 busses, 
thousands of radio spots, and social media 

 We have trained over 1150 counselors.   

 337 prayer warriors are conducting prayer walks, praying over prayer cards, and 
preparing for prayer tents at the festival. 

 We are ten tables away from having 1000 women at the Women’s Luncheon. 

 We are at 400 for the leadership luncheon. 

 The chairpersons have already set a follow up event for August 13 and have 
rented out the ball stadium  They are committed to ongoing unity and taking the 
city. 

 The prison outreaches are all set and ready to go 

 We have our last executive team meeting tomorrow, March 16. 

 Pray for Fresno to raise $315k.  Please pray for some major breakthroughs.   Pray 
for one on one meetings, a major letter going out to a large number of people, 
17,000 emails going out asking for funds, a church letter going out, and fifteen 
churches still to raise offerings. 

 Pray for 1,000 more counselors to be trained in the next two weeks.  Pray for 
focus for our staff and team.  Pray for protection of the staff’s hearts, minds, and 
bodies.  Pray for power from on high. 

 
Eugene, OR: 

 Praise God for 200 pastors and 80 businesspersons coming to two different 
luncheons to launch the Eugene festival.   

 The invitation was officially accepted for July 2018. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Michelle & Vicki 


